
REview
Aloha. After a rain delay at the last event ,it still

ran smoothly. A total of 74 cars made their appearance. We
are looking forward to the October event, because we are
past the halfway point in the Championship Series. The race
for points is on.

Special note: On October 30,1983 (Sunday) we are having
a driving school at the Aloha Stadium. The event will
consist of a ground and blackboard instruction and some high
speed driving. The event will start at 9 a.m. The cost is
12.00 per driver. There is no gate charge. The event will
occur rain or shine. On the same day the SCCA will have a
Solo I event. This event will start at 1:00 and end at
5:00. The charge per driver is 40.00. All Solo I drivers
should immediately contace me about this event.
It is time to make your nominations for the 1984 season SCCA
officers and directors. Please send your nominations to me
at 1012 Artesian St, 96826.

We will be holding our general meeting at Teletronic
Racing ,1012 Artesian (next left after McCully
"Zippy's").The meeting will on Thursday Oct. 13 at 7:30 pm.
Feel free to bring your own refreshments.

In the meantime, buckle up and drive safely.
PETER D. CHUNG

SPORTS CAR CLUB OF AMERICA
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